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Update 
 

It has come to our attention that a group (called the Canadian Frontline 
Nurses) is attempting to organize a “walkout” on Wednesday, September 1 
at 1 p.m. to oppose what they call “medical tyranny of mandatory vaccines.” 
 
Several health-care workplaces have been identified as target walk-out 
locations including University Health Network, Royal Victoria Hospital, 
Health Sciences North, London Health Sciences Centre (Victoria Campus) 
and The Ottawa Hospital. More locations could be added in the coming 
days. 
 
These walkouts are NOT ONA-sanctioned events. ONA does not support 
these walkouts/rallies and we are not encouraging participation. In 
particular, should members who are working choose to participate and 
walkout we expect this will cause serious issue with their employer.  
 
As always, information related to ONA and COVID-19 can be found on our 
website at www.ona.org/coronavirus.  
 
Note: we are still awaiting the decisions from the arbitration panel for both 
the Hospital and Long-term care provincial contracts. You will be notified as 
soon as we have any further information. 
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